
TERM 2 

Juniors              

Ice Skating 

4th June—          

9th July 

1:00pm-2:00pm 

Matariki        

Breakfast 

5th July 

TERM 2 ENDS 

9th July  

 

TERM 3 

   STARTS      

26th July 

Senior Ski Camp 

28th-30th July 

Parent        

School Charter 

Consultation 

Meeting 

10 August 

Alice in                  

Wonderland 

17th August 

Cross Country 

25th August 

PUKERAU CAMP 

13th-16th      

School News 

 
Welcome to River who joined the Senior Room yesterday. It is great to 
have you here. 
  
The end of term is approaching fast and we still have a lot happening 

in these last two weeks before the holidays. In addition to that,        
planning is underway for some of our major events in Term 3. Our Year        
5 - Year 8’s are already very excited about Ski Camp. Please remember to 
return the Ski Camp forms to Gorettie by Friday 2 July. 
 

The children are also looking forward to presenting their production “Alice 
in Wonderland” to you on Tuesday 17 August, 5:30pm  at the Hall. 
Please make sure you have this date and time marked in your diary.  
 

Reports and Portfolio books will go home on Wednesday 7 July. You 
are welcome to keep the Portfolio books at home over the holidays if you 
wish, but please return them on the first day back next term.  
 
On Thursday 8 July, Jerome Kavanagh will be visiting Glenorchy 
School to take a hands-on workshop with the students called “Taonga 

Puoro - New Zealand Songs and Sounds of Nature”. The students will 
hear and see a collection of over 40 individual and diverse Taonga Puoro 
instruments played by Jerome and learn about these ancient instruments 
gifted by our ancestors to these lands. Staff will also be attending a Hauora 

Professional development session in Arrowtown that Jerome is running for 
teachers in the Wakatipu Basin. 
 
Please come along to school on Monday 5 July at 8:00am for our              

Matariki Breakfast in the Tech Room. The Senior Room students will 

share their pepeha and the Junior Room will perform the Matariki        
Macarena for you. We will also be serving light refreshments (fry bread and 
jam, tea, coffee and milo). 
 
Next term, the Board of Trustees will be working on developing our 
school charter and strategic plan for 2022 and beyond. It is really            

important that we have input from the school community, staff and 
students so that a shared vision and goals for students can be           

identified. Therefore, we would like as many of our parent community to 
attend a meeting on Tuesday 10 August at 7:00pm in the Junior Room to 

discuss your ideas and vision for Glenorchy School. You are most welcome 
to bring your children along. Further information will follow at the               
beginning of next term, but in the meantime, please diary this date.  
 

Student of the Week 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell & Gorettie 

TERM 2 ISSUE 5 

29th June 2021 



Tik Tok Application 
We welcome applications for the ‘Welcome to Winter’ Tik Tok performances, have your chance to perform on stage with 

professional lighting and sound to your audience, there are great prizes to be won.  

 

Entry forms for the Tik Tok Competition can be dropped into the ‘Information tent’ at Earnslaw Park.  

Friday 2nd July – 3 p.m. – 9.m. 

 or  

Saturday 3rd July 11 a.m. – 1 p.m.   

Category 1 – under 14rs    First 8 entries accepted  

Category 2 – 14yrs – 20 years.  First 8 entries accepted.   

 

Performance times - Saturday 3rd July on the TomTom Sound Stage, Earnslaw Park,  

Under 14 yrs.    3.00 p.m. – 3.45 p.m.  

over 14 and under 20 yrs.  3.45p.m.  – 4.30 p.m.  
 

Tik Tok criteria: 

-Your piece must be 90seconds max.  

-You must provide your own costume and props, and this is encouraged. 

-Your entry must have a title, and this will be considered to reflect your piece (this way you can be clever with irony, 

etc.)  

-You must provide tech with the 90 second sound bite.  

-You can be a single person or up to 3 people max.  

-You must lip-sync, and dance (move) and they will be judged on both.  

--NO pets 

_______________________ 

 

Things for entries to bear in mind: 

 

-You will be performing on a large stage - so the more you move around the better 

-You will benefit from having a bright and colourful, unique costume that reflects your act. (Black will fade into the             

background) 

-The greater your facial expressions are the easier it will be for people to see your intention. Especially if you are funny. 

Make-up is encouraged.  

-Tie-ing in the movement with the lyrics will get higher points, than just putting together a dance.  

-ALL decisions are final.  

 

Please approach with a desire to have fun!   

Contact Ann Wyatt: ann@watsonandwyatt.co.nz  

mailto:ann@watsonandwyatt.co.nz









